
Beverly Heights Vision Zero Street Lab Plan
In 2022, a Vision Zero Street Lab was initiated which brought adaptable traffic safety measures to the
Summerside neighbourhood. The Street Lab plan was installed in May 2023 and is outlined in the table
and image below:

Installation and Location Benefit

What We Heard
● There were concerns of vehicles speeding

and pedestrian safety/visibility along 114
Avenue.

What We Installed
● 2 parklets on 114 Avenue between 42

Street and 44 Street.

Parklets reduce speeds and add vibrancy
with planters maintained by volunteers in
the neighbourhood. The parklets will be
approximately the size of a parked car!

Photo of the Street Lab plan and locations of the installation

If you have questions about this project, please email saferoads@edmonton.ca.
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